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From: La Volpe, Ken <klavolpe@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 10:23 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking Board at City
Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the competition is certainly tight, but
Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors involved with
traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited to make well informed
and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals. Since I moved to Alexandria and met Kevin over 10
years ago I have found him to be a constant and committed member of our community. As an Arlandria resident Kevin
has the required perspective and commitment to the entire City to improve both traffic and parking issues city wide. His
commitment to our residents and business is unparalleled.

Thank you for your consideration.
Ken LaVoIpe
3830 Elbert Avenue
Alexandria, VA 22305
klavolpe@vahoo.com
703-340-8047



Jackie Henderson

From: Fast, Kara L CTR USAF SAF-FM (US) <kara.l.fast.ctr@mail.mil>
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 10:52 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Traffic and Parking Board Position

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking Board at City
Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the competition is certainly tight, but
Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors involved
with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited to make well
informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals. I hold Kevin in the highest regard and
know he'll be a tremendous asset to the city.

Thank you for your consideration.

Kara Fast



Jackie Henderson

From: Nicholas Partee <nickdeuva@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 4:37 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Support for Kevin Beekman for Traffic and Planning Board

Mayor Euilfe & Members of City Council,

I am writing to support Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking Board. His application is to be
considered at today's City Council's meeting. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the competition is certainly tight, but
Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors involved
with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited to make well
informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals. I have worked side-by-side with Kevin as a
co-editor of the Arlandrian blog and as a co-founder of the Four Mile Run Farmers and Artisans Market, and he is more
dedicated to serving his community than anyone I have encountered. He also possesses an excellent depth of
knowledge on City processes. He is surely a very strong candidate and I think he would be a fantastic addition to the
Traffic & Parking Board.

Thank you for your consideration,
Nicholas Partee



Jackie Henderson

From: bentbiking@yahoo.com
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 4:42 PM
To: City Council; City Council Aides; Jackie Henderson; Community Relations
Subject: Call.Click.Connect #49869: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council Mayor, Vice-Mayor and

Council Members,

Dear Call.Click.Connect User

A request was just created using Call.Click.Connect The request ID is 49869.

Request Details:

• Name: Dave Levy
• Approximate Address: No Address Specified
• Phone Number: 703-549-5289
• Email: bentbikinq@vahoo.com
• Service Type: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council
• Request Description: Mayor, Vice-Mayor and Council Members,

Please appoint Kevin Beekman to the Traffic & Parking Board. Kevin has been active in the Artandria community
for over 10 years. We need a representative from that area since it is undergoing significant development and
increased traffic impacts.

Thank you for considering my recommendation.
Sincerely,
Dave Levy

• Expected Response Date: Tuesday, April 29

Please take the necessary actions in responding, handling and/or updating this request at the Call.Click.Connect staff
interface.

If you need assistance with handling this request, please contact CommunityRelations@alexandriava,qov or call
703.746.HELP.

This is an automated email notification of a Call.Click.Connect request. Please do not reply to this email.



Jackie Henderson

From: Wright, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Wright@fema.dhs.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 4:58 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Parking and Traffice Board Vacancy

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking
Board at City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the
competition is certainly tight, but Kevin deserves your support.

I have known Kevin for eleven plus years, going back to the "graffiti and gang wars" when we were both
concerned from different corners of the city; me on the West End, Kevin in Arlandria. Since that time I've
watched Kevin become involved in several facets of civic activism: from helping incubate the Arlandria's
Farmer's Market, helping with invasive species removal from the Four Mile Run area, and other
ventures. Kevin is making a positive difference in the Arlandria community.

I'm sure all applicants are deserving and committed citizens. What Kevin will bring to the Parking and Traffic
Board is a voice for Arlandria; an under represented corner of the city. Please consider Kevin's enthusiasm,
passion, and commitment to the city when deciding who will fill the Traffic and Parking Board vacancy.

Thank you for your consideration.

Holmes Run Park Committee, chair
BPAC board member



Jackie Henderson

From: Steve Weinstock <weinstoc@his.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 9:22 AM
To: City Council
Subject: appointments

Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment
To: CitvCouncil(5)alexandriava.Rov>

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking Board at City
Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the competition is certainly tight, but
Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors involved
with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited to make well
informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.

Thank you for your consideration.

Steve Weinstock


